

Culture, Parks, and Recreation Department MEMORANDUM

TO: All Coaches

RE: Required Concussion Training

A new State Senate Bill passed in early 2011 which requires <u>ALL COACHES</u> to complete a concussion recognition education course annually.

In compliance with the Senate Bill:

(b) EACH PRIVATE CLUB OR PUBLIC RECREATION FACILITY AND EACH ATHLETIC LEAGUE THAT SPONSORS YOUTH ATHLETIC ACTIVITIES SHALL REQUIRE EACH VOLUNTEER COACH FOR A YOUTH ATHLETIC ACTIVITY AND EACH COACH WITH WHOM THE CLUB, FACILITY, OR LEAGUE DIRECTLY CONTRACTS WITH, FORMALLY ENGAGES, OR EMPLOYS WHO COACHES A YOUTH ATHLETIC ACTIVITY TO COMPLETE AN ANNUAL CONCUSSION RECOGNITION EDUCATION COURSE.

Coaches can log on to the web site: http://brain101.orcasinc.com/

to register and to take this free course. Upon completion of the course <u>all</u> coaches who will be coaching on any sport will be <u>required</u> to submit the completion certificate to the supervisor of the program, by the <u>first</u> <u>practice date</u> in order to coach in the City of Greeley Culture, Parks, and Recreation Youth Sports Program.

You can Download your Certificate and email it to the supervisor of the program or you can bring it to the Family FunPlex or the Greeley Recreation Center.